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Notification to Media or posting for public notice – Videoconferencing  

  

 

 

December 29, 2023 

 

Notice is given that Commissioner Debra Joy of the Guilderland Center Fire District is unable to 

be physically present at one of the designated public meeting locations of the Guilderland Center 

Fire District and wishes to participate by videoconferencing from a private location due to 

extraordinary circumstances.  

  

This notification is being given to the news media pursuant to the provisions of Section § 103-a 

authorizing the use of videoconferencing as described in Public Officer’s Law of the State of 

New York and the procedure for use of videoconferencing as set forth on February 13, 2023 by 

order of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Guilderland Center Fire District. 

 

   

 

Kelly Dodge  

Secretary/Treasurer 

Guilderland Center Board of Fire Commissioners 

30 School Road 

Guilderland Center NY 12085 

district@gcfd.net 
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